
From: Gary Van Laar
To: Dotson, Michael (UTC)
Subject: Re: Tariff and documents Re: Westside Waste LLC - TG-190653
Date: Monday, November 25, 2019 11:40:03 AM

Good morning Mr. Dotson. I would like to update my Solid Waste application service area to
be all of Snohomish County.

Thank you
Westside Waste LLC
Gary- 425-508-3323

On Mon, Nov 25, 2019, 10:07 AM Dotson, Michael (UTC) <michael.dotson@utc.wa.gov>
wrote:

Good morning Gary. If, like Barry says, you plant to simplify and just do all of Snohomish
County, please send me an email saying something along the lines of, “I’d like to update my
Solid Waste application’s service area request to include all of Snohomish County.”  That’s
good enough for me.  Barry put together a map showing all of the county, so no need to send
me a new map.

 

Mike

 

 

From: Zickuhr, Barry (UTC) <barry.zickuhr@utc.wa.gov> 
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2019 2:13 PM
To: Dotson, Michael (UTC) <michael.dotson@utc.wa.gov>
Cc: westsidewastellc@gmail.com
Subject: RE: Tariff and documents Re: Westside Waste LLC - TG-190653

 

Hi Mike,

 

I spoke with Gary, and he’s decided to apply for the certificate using the boundaries of
Snohomish County as the certificate boundary.

 

Could you contact him to let him know what he needs to resubmit to reflect the changed
boundary?
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Thanks,
Barry

---

Barry Zickuhr

IT Specialist

IS Operations

360-664-1181

Helpdesk: 360-664-1200

Respect  Professionalism  Integrity  Accountability

www.utc.wa.gov

After years on Evergreen Park Drive in Olympia, the UTC moved to Lacey. As of July 1, our
new address is 621 Woodland Sq. Lp. SE, Lacey 98503. Please let me know if you have any
questions. Visit our new HQ page or more information.

 

 

 

http://www.utc.wa.gov/
https://www.utc.wa.gov/aboutUs/Pages/newHQ.aspx

